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Although members of the committee have changed, the committee has met on a monthly basis, since July. 

The current committee consists of Superintendent Messore, Assistant Superintendent Dillon, and School Committee members Gina Bae and Anna Clancy. The primary focus of the work of the committee since the summer has been to weed out old operational policies and streamline policies relative to the function and operation of the School Committee. In addition to archiving and revising operational policies, the committee continues to review changes in legislation and regulations. Upcoming policies for discussion will include the provision of medications on field trips and potential legislation relative to the curriculum.

